
Sportsmanship statement 

 

The Capital District Pop Warner Football Federation 

requires officials to enforce all sportsmanlike rules for 

athletes and coaches.  We will not tolerate negative 

statements or actions between opposing players, 

especially trash-talking, taunting or baiting of 

opponents.  If such comments are heard or actions 

seen, a penalty will be assessed immediately.  We have 

been instructed not to issue warnings.  Let today’s 

contest reflect mutual respect 


